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Consultation on proposed changes to user fees and charges 
Queenstown Lakes District Council has completed its annual review of user fees and charges and is now seeking public 
submissions on proposed changes. 

Council provides a range of user pays services throughout the district. These fees and charges allow Council to pass on 
some costs to those who use and directly benefit from these services and facilities, reducing the amount of funding that 
needs to be collected through rates. 

Following a review of income for the 2025-2026 financial year, adjustments have been proposed for the following 
activities: 

•	 Sport and recreation 
•	 Planning and development 
•	 Parking 
•	 Wānaka Airport landing and parking fees 
•	 Dog registration fees 

Get informed: 

A Statement of Proposal and full schedule of fee changes is available at the following places:  

•	 Online https://letstalk.qldc.govt.nz 
•	 At Council offices, libraries and recreation centres across the district  
•	 By emailing services@qldc.govt.nz to request a copy 

How to make a submission:  
The easiest way to make a submission is to complete the online form at https://letstalk.qldc.govt.nz. 

If you prefer, there are alternative ways to make a submission: 

•	 By email: send an email to letstalk@qldc.govt.nz - subject line ‘Fees and Charges’ 
•	 By post: pick up a hard copy submission form at any of our offices, libraries or recreation centres. Once completed, 

this can be returned in person or mailed to ‘Fees and Charges Submission’, Queenstown Lakes District Council, 
Private Bag 50072, Freepost 191078, Queenstown 9348. 

Please remember to indicate if you wish to speak at a hearing, scheduled for 27 May 2025. 

Consultation closes on Wednesday 30 April 2025.

This notice is in accordance with the Local Government Act 2002.

Adoption of Navigation Safety Bylaw 2025 | Te Ture ā-Rohe mō te 
Haumaru Whakatere 2025
Queenstown Lakes District Council has adopted a new Navigation Safety Bylaw 2025. 

The new bylaw comes into force 20 March 2025 and replaces the previous Navigation Safety Bylaw 2018. The bylaw 
manages navigation safety on the district’s navigable waters and foreshore so everyone can safely enjoy water 
activities. 

The Navigation Safety Bylaw 2025 is available for inspection at www/qldc.govt.nz/bylaws or at any Queenstown Lakes 
District Council office or library.


